
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 14 December 2006 

8. CHARACTER HOUSING MAINTENANCE GRANTS 
 
 Katie Smith, Neighbourhood Planner, attended and provided a brief update to the Board on the 

applications received for the Board’s area.  Only two applications, both of which were incomplete, had 
been received from property owners in the Board’s area and as a consequence there were no 
applications for the Board to consider. 

 
 The Board received the information. 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


